
It is not the public's job to fund and promote the interests of the timber industry. The industry is free to promote itself to the public 
and to funnel dollars to state legislators to twist arms in that way, but I resent having to support the timber industry's public relation's 
campaign. Tax dollars generated from timber harvests should go to schools, clinics, and habitat restoration. Let the timber industry 
bankroll its own propaganda.   


